Brian Anderson

From: Nancy DeVries

Sent: June 22, 2021 9:12 AM

To: Brian Anderson
Subject: Re:Renee Bakema
Attachments: renee bakema.pdf

Hi Brian,

Re: Renee Bakema

Please find attached the invoice from John Bridge Plumbing and Heating showing that Renee's leaking toilet has been fixed.

I would like to please ask for the Municipality of Georgian Bluffs forgiveness on the \$1700.00 water bill against 91 year old Renee Bakema, of 515 Princess St Shallow Lake.

Thank you!

Nancy DeVries

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android